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MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-006

TO: School District Superintendents
Curriculum Coordinators
SPED Directors

Principals
Teachers
Counselors
FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer
DATE: January 18, 2021
SUBJECT: Marzano Resources Webinars Free For Educators

FREE WEBINARS FOR WYOMING
EDUCATORS

The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE), in partnership with
Marzano Resources, will be offering six, 75-minute virtual webinars with
Marzano Resources Associate Jan Hoegh. The webinars will be open to any
educators who wish to attend, with no regjstration required. Each webinar
will vary in topic, and will include the following:

» Determining What Students Need to Know: 3:30-5:30 p.m. on
February 2, 2021.

» Planning High-Quality Instruction: 3:30-5:30 p.m. on February 24,
2021.

» Supporting Exceptional Learners: 3:30-5:30 p.m. on March 4, 2021.

» High-Quality Classroom Assessment: 3:30-5:30 p.m. on March 24,
2021.

» Creating Common Assessments: 3:30-5:30 p.m. on April 7, 2021.
» Determining Accurate Grades: 3:30-5:30 p.m. on April 28, 2021.

For a more in-depth description, as well as login information, please visit
the WDE's professional development webpage.


https://edu.wyoming.gov/educators/pd/

For more information, contact Jennifer LaHiff, Statewide System of Support Program Manager, at 307-777-732
or jennifer.lahiff@wyo.gov.
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